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Holy Doodle Batman, Hawk Hill is going High Tech

When personal computers first came out, I was in University... OK I was in graduate school.. but
hey I have earned these grey hair. At that point I was a technophobe. I don't think I turned on my
Osborne (remember them) for three months after I bought it. Now it is a pretty rare day that I
don't spend at least some time on the computer.

The internet has opened incredible training options in webinars, on line journals, discussion
groups, training videos. How to vaccinate a lamb is just a click away.

While I am just new to both blogs and social media, I recognize their power in networking people
both friends and future clients. That is why I have just started a new Facebook page: Hawk Hill's
Lamb Lovers Page. It is a place where those of us who love lamb can share recipes and other
information about our favorite food - Lamb.

Check it out and become a fan.

TTFN,
Laurie


